
The Town of Saugeen Shores 
Striking Committee Report 

December 10, 2024 
  

 
Present: Mayor Luke Charbonneau 

Deputy Mayor Diane Huber 
Vice Deputy Mayor Mike Myatt 

 
 
To the Mayor and Members of Council: 
 
We, your Striking Committee, wish to recommend the following: 

That Council adopt the Cenotaph ad hoc Committee Mandate, as presented.  
 

All of Which is Respectfully Submitted 
by Chair Mayor Luke Charbonneau 


